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Public Notice 

 
Please be advised that as of today, April 21, 2021, the Town of South Bruce 
Peninsula is temporarily converting the Bannister Park Ball Diamond in Sauble 
Beach into an Off-Leash Dog Park.   
 
Under current Provincial restrictions, Dog Parks are permitted to remain open, as 
such, repurposing this facility to an Off-Leash Dog Park will provide residents and 
their dogs an opportunity to enjoy the outdoors. 
 
The Bannister Park Ball Diamond will be converted back to a Ball Diamond once 
current Provincial COVID-19 related restrictions are lifted. 
 
Please note that the Town’s other two Off-Leash Dog Parks remain open during 
current COVID-19 restrictions:  

• Oliphant Dog Park  

• Tayja's Doggy Park (Wiarton)  
 
Note: Any person who uses any of the amenities that remain open, shall maintain 
a physical distance of at least two metres from any other person who is also 
using the amenity, other than a person who is a member of the same household, 
a member of one other household who lives alone or a caregiver for any member 
of either household.  
 
Please be courteous and pick up after your pet. 
 

 
Mayor Janice Jackson 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
 

Issued April 21, 2021 


